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To: Electoral Commission 
 
Re: 2024 redistribution of North Sydney electoral boundary 
 
Date: 16 June 2024 
 
From: Ruth Thompson  
 
 
I wish to object to the abolition of the North Sydney electorate on the following grounds: 

1. I feel no connection at all with the Northern Beaches and Warringah electorate.  The need of very 
different population profiles do not seem to fit with good political representation.  North Sydney’s 
history of diverse representation is a good indicator of its unique community profile. 

2. Whilst understanding that each candidate must pass the electoral test each time, I am extremely 
disappointed that my current elected representative may no longer have the opportunity to keep 
advocating for the interests of North Sydney residents. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ruth Thompson 
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